
The Big Plastic Count

Dear parents/carers,

Our whole school project this summer term is ‘Love it for Longer’. We are looking at how we
can be sustainable and reduce our impact on the environment.

We’d like our families to get involved. You can help your child understand the damage
plastics are having on our planet by taking part in The Big Plastic Count this week.
https://thebigplasticcount.com/

We have some tally charts printed in the school office, if you want to pick one up.

We will be doing our own plastics count in school as well.

Thanks for your support.
Miss Reid
Assistant Head
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